
Dear	Pa'ent,	

We	are	happy	to	announce	we	resumed	dental	appointments	that	were	paused	due	to	the	COVID-19	
outbreak.	Services	resumed	on	<Day,	Month,	and	Date>.	This	includes	regular	visits	for	exams,	cleanings,	
and	x-rays.	If	you	need	to	make	an	appointment,	please	give	us	a	call	or	you	can	make	your	appointment	
with	us	online.	If	you	already	have	an	appointment,	you	will	receive	a	confirma'on	message.	

As	we	resume	opera'ons,	our	top	priority	is	the	health	and	safety	of	our	pa'ents	and	employees.	We	
are	commiMed	to	providing	a	safe	environment	for	you.	We	con'nue	to	apply	infec'on	control	prac'ces	
that	have	always	been	in	place	in	our	office	and	we	have	implemented	new	infec'on	control	and	
treatment	guidance	to	further	improve	the	environment	for	pa'ents	and	employees.	

Prior	to	your	appointment,	we	will	send	you	a	link	to	complete	a	short	online	pre-appointment	
screening.	If	you	are	able	to,	please	print	your	results	and	bring	them	with	you	to	your	appointment.	
Also,	to	help	limit	the	number	of	pa'ents	in	our	wai'ng	area	and	increase	social	distancing,	we	ask	that	
only	the	scheduled	pa'ent	come	into	our	office.	Please	avoid	bringing	family	members.	However,	if	one	
of	your	children	has	an	appointment,	you	will	have	the	op'on	to	come	into	the	office.	

When	you	arrive	at	our	office,	please	call	us	and	we	will	provide	you	with	further	instruc'ons.	Please	
wear	a	face	mask	while	in	our	office.		

Addi'onally,	if	you	or	anyone	in	your	household	has	had	contact	with	anyone	confirmed	posi've	for	
COVID-19	in	the	14	days	prior	to	your	appointment,	we	may	need	to	reschedule	your	appointment	to	a	
later	date.		

For	more	informa'on,	please	read	our	FAQs	about	the	new	procedures	you	will	see	in	our	office.	

If	you	have	any	ques'ons	or	concerns,	please	call	our	office.	Thank	you	for	being	our	pa'ent.	We	are	
excited	to	welcome	you	back	and	con'nue	with	your	dental	care.		

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	soon.	

Thank	you.


